
Dear fellow neighbors, 

The association annual meeting took place on Feb 3rd, 2014 and part of that meeting was to elect 
the 2014 Oakwood Meadows Board of Directors.   

Allow me to introduce your 2014 Board of Directors: 

Jim Smalley – President Laura Leshok – Vice President 

Byron Brock – Treasurer Larry Wildt – Secretary 

Andy Holt Curt Hutchinson 

Roy Meadows Leisa Thompson 

Katie Wind  

 

As the new board, we will be focusing on: the transition phase, updating the By Laws and 
restrictions, building unity, transparent communication, curtailing legal expenses, and creating a 
website with timely and comprehensive updates. 
 

The voting for the annual assessment (dues) and the bylaws also occurred at the annual meeting. 

• The proposed bylaws did not pass 

• The annual assessment did pass and the annual assessment will be $175 

The 2014 assessments of $175 will be mailed soon and are due by April 30th, 2014. 

 
The content on the Oakwood Meadows web site except for the restrictions and bylaws was 
deleted. We don’t fully understand what transpired but the 2014 Board has made it a top priority 
to rebuild and utilize the website as a critical tool for communicating among ourselves and for 
people interested in our subdivision.  We will notify you when it is available. 
 

Come and meet the new board! Meet your neighbors! 
 
Join us at: 
Moose Ridge Golf Course 
11801 Doane Rd South Lyon 
Thursday, March 6 from 6-8pm 
 
Enjoy a beverage or a bite to eat! Tell the 2014 board what you'd like to see for the direction of your 
subdivision. Any ideas for improvement? What issues are important to you? We want to hear what you 
think.  Enjoy us for a laid back evening with your neighbors. Contact us for more information or with any 
questions. Hope to see you there! 
 

We will continue to keep you informed and look for future updates.  We can be reached at 
omhoaboard@gmail.com 
Sincerely, 

2014 Oakwood Meadows Board of Directors 
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